
District Councillor Notes for February 

Tendring  

 

15th AW attended Constitution Working Party by Zoom.  

16th AW attended Planning Committee.     

17th AW attended Standards Training. 

18th GS and AW attended All Member Briefing. 

22nd GS attended Review Meeting for representation of seats on Committees. 

26th GS attended Cabinet. 

Ian Davidson continues to send out emails with relevant information for Councillors. 

GS continues to carry his official duties around the District. 
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Gary and Ann Councillors for Alresford and Elmstead – February 2024 



 

 

 


